
Dear Senate, 

 
Below are a few points as to why we should not be wasting valuable time & taxpayers money, looking 

into opposing renewable energy:- 
 

 
·    Renewables (and wind in particular) are an essential part of our response to climate change, and 
the Senate Committee should not propose provisions that would make the development of this 
industry more difficult or onerous 
·    Current research and scientific investigations have found that there are no adverse health effects 
for people living in close proximity to wind farms 
·    Research conducted on modern wind turbines has shown that the levels of low frequency noise and 
infrasound are within accepted thresholds 
·    Studies have found no statistical evidence that wind farms reduce property values 
·    The employment benefits are substantial and widely spread across regions, and provide 
considerable opportunities for individuals and communities where they are located, including the land 
owners who host turbines 

·    Wind farms are widely supported in the community    

 

 
 

Regards 

Emma Clayton 

 


